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Delay in Publication for Medical Policies 
Z-8, Z-64, and M-62
On August 29, 2022, Highmark’s Medical Policy Update Newsletter announced the publication of the 
following Highmark Medical Policies was delayed until September 26, 2022: 

• Z-8: Diagnosis and Treatment of Obstructive Sleep Apnea for Adults (Z-8);

• Z-64: Diagnosis and treatment of Obstructive Sleep Apnea in Pediatric Individuals (Z-64); and

• M-62: Polysomnography for Non-Respiratory Sleep Disorders (M-62).

The publication of Medical Policies Z-8, Z-64, and M-62 has been further delayed and will now be 
published on October 31, 2022. 

To locate the Medical Policy Update Newsletter, go the Provider Resource Center, select 
NEWSLETTERS/NOTICES, click Medical Policy Update Newsletter, and select the August 
2022 newsletter.  
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